
Nor. Pac. Road - Reorganization Oct.17, 1895 
Hill's "Open Letter" [to Minn.Atty. General ,?I 
"the very fact that you, as Attorney General of 
the State, have seen fit to bring the suit to 
restrain the Great Northern from obtaining con- 
trol or making traffic arrangements," etc. .. 
shows you believe the N.P. must be reorganized. 
"Recent items in the press of the country indi- 
cate that the contemplated reorganization of 
the Union Pacific presumably under the control 
of the Vanderbilt Lines "makhng one interest 
from Atlantic Coast to Salt Lake." Re St.Paull: 
contest for rate prices with Chicago.'! 
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